
 

October 14, 2010 

 

 

To: Michelle Piskulich 

 Associate Provost Academic Affairs 

 

From: Carrie Abele, Chair 

 University Assessment Committee 

 

Subject: Response to Assessment Plan for the proposed Bachelor of Arts in Creative Writing 

 

 

The University Assessment Committee (UAC) has reviewed and accepted the assessment 

plan for the proposed Bachelor of Arts in Creative Writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Virinder Moudgil, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost  

 Ronald Sudol, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

 Kathleen Moore, Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

 Robert Stewart, Associate Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

 Susan Hawkins, Chair of Department of English 

 Edward Hoeppner, Department of English 

 UAC files 

 

 


